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To Mr Kwasi Kwarteng and other people involved,

I am writing to you to strongly object again against the Aquind Interconnector Project, as
the decision about the project has been delayed yet again.

You have 2 more months to take the right decision. Two months to read other local
people's objections that were written from the bottomn of their heart, and which
mentionned clear evidence that this project should not go ahead.

During these two months, I invite you to come to Portsmouth and see for yourself all the
places that will be damaged by Aquind, all those beautiful havens full of protected plants
and wildlife. Full of brent geese who are now resting in our peaceful shores after an
incredible 2500 miles journey from Siberia. When Aquind comes and destroy Milton
Locks and Milton Common, where will they go? When will we be able to see them and be
amazed by the beauty of nature? How will I teach my son about these incredible birds if he
can't see them any more?

Please come and see for yourself the beauty of Portsmouth and its very few green spaces
that should no be damaged.

Then you will really know that you should STOP AQUIND, for the sake of our wildlife,
our city, and our children.

I am looking forward to hearing from you.
Best wishes,

Mathilde





